
 
Minutes of the Evaluation Committee 

 
	

A three members Evaluation Committee constituted by the IIPSAA Management Committee met 
on July 17th 2015 and evaluated five research papers submitted by the Ph.D. research scholars to 
be presented in the 3rd Asian Population Association (APA) international conference at Malaysia 
during July 27-30, 2015. 
 

The committee members unanimously selected one research paper entitled “Effect of 
Socioeconomic Inequality in Health on Income and Economic Growth in India” written by Mr. 
Kaushalendra Kumar and also recommended a partial financial assistance of Rs.10,000/- to for 
meeting his conference expenses. 

 
Member of the Evaluation Committee  

 
Dr. P. Arokiasamy President, IIPSAA and Professor & Head Department of 

Development Studies, IIPS-Mumbai 
 
Dr. D.P. Singh  Vice President, IIPSAA, Professor and Chairperson, Centre for 

Research Methodology, TISS-Mumbai. 
 
Dr. Chander Shekhar  Vice President, IIPSAA and Professor, Department of Fertility  
    Studies, IIPS-Mumbai. 
 
 

The Evaluation Committee also assessed four applications submitted by the Ph.D. research 
scholars for the financial assistance from IIPSAA to participate in the summer seminar in 
Germany and South Korea. The Evaluation Committee recommended partial funding of 
Rs.10,000/- to Mr. Awdhesh Yadav who proposed to participate in the summer school of 
epidemiology at Ulm university, Germany during July 20-24, 2015. 
 

The followings criteria’s were fixed by the committee for evaluating research papers and 
application of summer seminar. 
 

1. The applicant should be the life member of IIPSAA and reference will be given to the  
 research scholars. 
 

2. Funding will be provided only to the oral paper presenters.  
 

3. The presenters are required to submit the details of financial award/invitation letter from  
 the organizers and sponsors to IIPSAA.  
 

4. The presenters are required to submit full paper selected for oral presentation. 
 

5. One best paper will be selected for the financial assistance to be given by IIPSAA. 
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6. Based on course curriculum of the overseas workshop (summer school, winter school  
 etc.) one applicant will be provided partial financial assistance from IIPSAA. The  
 curriculum should be related to the applicants PhD topic. 

 

7. The overseas workshop should be from a internationally reputed institution and that  
 Institute should be able to provide additional professional capacity beyond IIPS subject  
 domains.  

 

 

 
 

Mr. Kaushlendra Kumar receiving cheque from IIPSAA President Prof. Arokiasamy. 
	
	

Signatures	of	the	Evaluation	Committee	

    

1. Prof. P. Arokiasamy     :  _______________ 

2. Prof. D.P.Singh      :  _______________ 

3. Dr. Chander Shekhar      :  _______________ 

	


